
Sent: June 23, 2020 12:47 PM 
To: 'Ravneet Nagra' 
Cc: ZZG-RegionalClerk <zzg-regionalclerk@peelregion.ca> 
Subject: RE: Justice for Ejaz Chaudhry 

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Dear Ravneet, thank you for sharing your concerns and request. As municipal leaders we must work 
closely with our Provincial Government in looking at how we can ensure our communities are safe and 
that we have the right resources in place to support mental health in our communities.  

I will forward this communications to the Regional Clerk so that is recorded as part of  the public record. 

Thank you again, Allan 

Allan Thompson, Mayor 

Town of Caledon | 6311 Old Church Rd. | Caledon, ON L7C 1J6 

E. allan.thompson@caledon.ca

W: caledon.ca/mayor 

T. 905-584-2272 Toll free. 1-888-225-3366
Follow me on Twitter  and Facebook

Sign up for my monthly newsletter 
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From: Ravneet Nagra  
Sent: Tuesday, June 23, 2020 11:08 AM 
To: Allan Thompson <allan.thompson@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Justice for Ejaz Chaudhry 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the contents to be safe. 

Hello Allan Thompson, 

My name is Ravneet Nagra. I am a resident of Brampton. I am emailing you today in regard to 
the murder of Ejaz Chaudhry which took place on June 21st, 2020.  

 Ejaz Chaudhry was a 62-year-old male living with schizophrenia who was shot and killed by the 
police. There was no imminent threat to the police, and no de-escalation methods were used. 
The family asked to accompany the police officers to help de-escalate, but were refused. The 
officers involved should not be allowed to keep their jobs and should be charged for this tragic 
and unjust killing.  

 As a concerned citizen, I am disturbed by the events that took place and the allegations that 
this has caused on the part of the police. An investigation by the SIU is not enough. The SIU 
fails to be transparent and adequately follow through with their investigations. I demand a public 
investigation, and for information on the officers involved. 

 In addition, I demand that we defund the police and allocate money to appropriate services that 
could respond to the needs of the communities. Mental illness is not synonymous with 
dangerous, and the Peel Police consistently show they are not the ones that are equipped to 
respond to mental health calls or crises.  

Sincerely,  

Ravneet Nagra  

“This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which 
it is addressed. The content of the message is the property of the Corporation of the Town of Caledon. 
The message may contain information that is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright and exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or modification of this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, advising of 
the error and delete this message without making a copy. (Information related to this email is 
automatically monitored and recorded and the content may be required to be disclosed by the Town to 
a third party in certain circumstances). Thank you.”  
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